St Edward's CE Primary School

NEWSLETTER

Week beginning: 6th May 2019

Bank Holiday

KS2 Swimming

During School Day



Friday 3rd May 2019

Living by our Christian Values of



DIARY DATES

Monday 13th May—Friday 17th May KS2 SATs

> Monday 20th May Walk to School Week

Thursday 23rd May Year 6 Leavers' Celebration, Hereford Cathedral (back at 4.00pm)

Year 5 Orienteering

Friday 24th May Break up for half term

Monday 3rd June PD Day

Tuesday 4th June School re-opens

Thursday 6th June Y5/6 Rounders

Monday 10th June Year 6 Crucial Crew

Tuesday 11th June Y5/6 Cricket Tournament, Condover Cricket Club

> Tuesday 18th June Sports Day

Thursday 27th June 9.30—KS2 Athletics—CSS

Friday 28th—Sunday 30th June Arthog, Years 5 and 6

Monday 1st July 3.15—6pm Parents' Drop-in

Wednesday 3rd July Shropshire Sings—Belvidere School— 4.00—7.15pm

Thursday 4th July 9.30—R/Year 1 Sports Festival CSS

Friday 19th July Leavers' Service and End of term

May

Monday

6th May

Tuesday

7th May

Wednesday 8th May

Thursday

9th May

Friday

10th May

Welcome back to the summer and final term for this academic year.
This term the children will get involved with planning our new curriculum,
Sports Day, saying goodbye to Year 6, welcoming our new reception pupils
and so much more.

I am hoping that the redevelopment of our website, which will include a specific app for mobile phones, will help you keep up to date with everything going on during this busy term.

After school

An essential part of our role in school is to prepare pupils for the next stage in their learning journey. A huge focus for us all is developing independence. This week there was a programme on ITV called Planet Child. It was fascinating and presented some interesting facts. Many children today, spend less time outside than prison inmates! The programme set an experiment to see whether children between the ages of 4 and 7 could get across London on a bus to the London Eye! Of course this was a very controlled experiment, but well worth a watch on catch up. I have to confess there were nail biting moments, especially when you saw how small they were. Knowing which bus stop to get off at, would be a challenge for most adults in central London.

Your children may begin to tell you about our chicken eggs. We began incubating them this week and hope to share news of hatchings in the not too distant future.

Have a great long weekend.

Kerrie Lewis

IMPORTANT MESSAGE

NEXT FRIDAY, 10TH MAY, THERE WILL BE A LARGE FUNERAL TAKING PLACE AT 3.00PM AT CHURCH.

YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PARK OUTSIDE SCHOOL. PLEASE PARK IN THE VILLAGE HALL CAR PARK AND WALK DOWN THE BACK PATH TO THE TOP GATE ADJACENT TO THE PLAY AREA. YOUR CHILD WILL BE DISMISSED FROM THE BACK OF SCHOOL.

IF YOU NEED ANY FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE.



DON'T FORGET TO RETURN YOUR SAFER SCHOOL QUESTIONNAIRE. MANY THANKS TO THOSE WHO HAVE DONE SO ALREADY!



PLEASE RESPECT OUR NEIGHBOURS AND REFRAIN FROM PARKING ACROSS DRIVEWAYS.

PLEASE ALSO ENSURE CHILDREN ARE BEING FULLY SUPERVISED WHEN LEAVING SCHOOL DOWN THE FRONT PATH.

Thank you

This week our Sharing
Assembly Focus was:
International Day of Jazz

The music we have been
listening to was:
Take Five
Dave Brubeck

FOOTBALL CLUB

IN ADVANCE.

WE ARE THINKING OF RUNNING A FOOTBALL CLUB ON A THURSDAY EVENING ALL THIS TERM FROM 3.15 TO 4.15PM, STARTING NEXT THURSDAY 9TH MAY IF THERE IS ENOUGH INTEREST.

